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Good evening,

I just wanted to reach out and talk about my experience with Eagle Charter school and why I
chose to have my son return this year. I moved here from North Carolina last year and was
unsure about enrolling my son in CCSD. I was looking for something similar to what my son
was used to. He went to a charter school in North Carolina and I was pleased with their way of
learning. I was a bit hesitant as this was a new school but the dedication of the teachers and
Principle eased my nerves. My son loves the school and I see him thriving. I hope to continue
with Eagle Charter School in the future. 

Thank you for your time,

Annahi Alfaro
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